
Unions, Students and Management Welcome New Chancellor 
The appointment of Prof.  Joseph Mathu Ndung’u as JKUAT Chancellor has been well received by JKUAT 

stakeholders. During his first visit to the University, staff union leaders, students, University management 

and Council all expressed readiness to support Prof. Ndung’u as he settles in to execute his new role. 

http://www.jkuat.ac.ke/unions-students-and-management-welcome-new-chancellor/  
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